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Special Admission Notification 
 Students of First & Second Year (B.A & B.Com) who are in the defaulter list due low 

attendance from affiliated colleges of University of Mumbai are hereby informed that 

admissions are open for only one day in IDOL, on 10th May, 2018. 

 Students are requested to bring No Objection Certificate (NOC) from their respective 

colleges and marksheet to do registration in the institute “IDOL, Dr. Shankar Dayal Sharma 

Bhavan” Vidyanagari, Kalina, Santacruz, Mumbai-400098. 

 

Date: - 7th May, 2018                                                                                     I/c Director 


